Dear Paul & Jane Smith,

The Basin Wide Foundation is pleased to invite you to participate in our 23rd Annual Gala Celebration &    Awards Dinner. The event will be held Thursday, August 22, 2019, from 5:30 to 8:00 p.m. at the Helen Gray Educational Center, located within the Hi-Desert Medical Center network in Joshua Tree. You are welcome to join us in this tradition of celebration and recognition. 
The Basin Wide Foundation will honor individuals and organizations who make the Morongo Basin an exceptional place for us all to live. It is a time to celebrate their proven service and passion for our community. Awardee nomination forms are available on our website at ( www.basinwidefoundation.com).
The BWF’s mission is to partner with individuals, businesses, non-profits, and government to improve life and economic vitality in the Morongo Basin. Our motto, “Together We Can”, says it all.  We rely on our community partners to advance our mission. With your support, we can make this event a success and continue to serve our community.  
The evening includes our popular silent auction. Both products and services are needed to make the auction a success. Your donation(s) will allow the Foundation to showcase you or your business as a sponsor and it provides the means to meet our fundraising goal. All donations are tax-deductible, as the Basin Wide Foundation is a 501c3 non-profit, (EIN# 33-0688147). Sponsors will be recognized at the Dinner and on the Foundation Website.
The following sponsorship opportunities are available:
· Gold Sponsor             $2,000 - Includes a Table for 8 with Recognition at the Event 
· Silver Sponsor               $800 - Includes a Table for 8 with Recognition at the Event 
· Centerpiece Sponsor    $500 - Recognition Card in the Centerpiece at every Table.
· Award Sponsor          $250 - Recognition as one of the Award Sponsors during the Presentation. 
Please select one of the following awards to sponsor: 

       • Together We Can
• Above & Beyond

• Cultural Contributor

• Non-Profit of the Year
• Volunteer of the Year 
• Youth Volunteer of the Year
This will be an elegant evening of fun and fellowship where we recognize our community volunteers and organizations. We would be honored to have you join us on this special night, even if sponsorship is not an option for you this year. Individual tickets will be available on the Foundation website soon. Our contact information is below if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Cusack

Board President

 
